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Kiwanis Lakeshore THE  
BULLETIN 
March 4, 2020 – Club meeting  
6:00 P.M. at Casa Grecque 3855 Boul. St-John 
 

Word from the President 

Greetings fellow Kiwanians! 
We are already in March and Spring is just around 
the corner. Daylight saving time will begin at 2 A.M. 
on Sunday, March 8th and Spring officially arrives at 
11:50 P.M. the day after our March 18th luncheon 
meeting, do you believe it!  
 
Members Only Speakers Program: L.G. Christina 
I am pleased to announce that our L.G. Christina 
will address the club at this Dinner. Christina was 
sponsored into our club in February of last year by 
then President Christian. 
 
Peter Bedard Memorial Kiwanis Golf Tournament 
June 16th, 2020 at Summerlea Golf & Country Club 
The Golf Committee has been working very hard 

and has some exciting news to announce at this 

Dinner; after a bit of a wait for confirmation of who 

will be this year’s Honourary Chairperson, we will 

reveal who it is and how this will help move us 

forward to achieving our goal of increasing our 

revenues by 10 to 15K this year! 

Our tournament is not just another Golf 

Tournament! It is our signature fundraising event 

with an opportunity to showcase our club in the 

community and bring like-minded people together 

to benefit children!  Soon we will begin to promote 

the tournament on our new website which will be 

up and running in a few days, as well we will 

promote our club and the tournament via The 

Montrealer and Social Media so we are in a great 

position to make this the best golf tournament 

ever while increasing the visibility of our club! 

“Save the Date” notice is going out this week 

and we need your help to reach a wider audience 

of people. Please forward a list of people who 

you feel might be open to participating in some 

way; whether to play golf, attend Dinner, 

advertise in our Program, sponsor some segment 

of our event, or provide Silent Auction items and, 

of course, don’t forget those who may volunteer 

or make a donation. Among prime candidates are 

anyone who is sensitive to children’s needs, 

friends, business associates or whoever provides 

you with a service of any kind.  

Kiwanians Jacques Dubuc and Gordon Stewart 

Gord is the originator and first chairman of our 
Golf tournament! 
Gord was a very active member and outstanding 
President with the Royalmount Club. He joined 
Lakeshore in the 90s and the rest is history; we 
hope to see you again soon Gord! 
 
Yours in service,  
Andy Sarrasin  
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MEMBER NEWS  

Wim is recovering slowly and remains on the injury reserved list; he sends his regrets that he 

cannot be with us for this Dinner. We miss you Wim and hope to see you soon! 

Vice-President Jag sends his greetings; he and Sudha are away on a very special trip to Toronto 
for the birth of their second grandchild; Jag please send us an update…with pictures! 
 
Ron is back from some well-deserved rest and relaxation, just in time to get busy on the Golf! 

 
Kiwanian Akilah, Founder and Director of 
Overture with the Arts will be hosting their 
11th Anniversary Gala with a Special Night of 
Celebration and Creativity on Saturday April 
25th upstairs at the Olympia Reception Hall. 
 
OTHER NEWS & NOTES: 
March 8 & 15 - Special Olympics Bowling: 
Contact Ken & Sylvie to join them.   
 
March11- Board meeting: Join us to learn 
more about your club’s work. 
 

March 18- Luncheon meeting 12 noon at Casa Grecque 
Mare-France Juneau, Director of NOVA West Island will be our Guest-Speaker and will talk to 
us about their work and the Carousel Bereavement Program which we support; this program 
offers a "Circle of Support" for children and youth who are in the midst of coping with 
difficulties in their lives, such as an on-going family illness or the death of a loved one. We look 
forward to a good turnout of members and this would be an ideal meeting to invite guests to 
learn about some the wonderful work that our club supports in the community.  
 
Elections: Elections are held every year at the AGM; which will be announced at the March 18th 
Luncheon. The AGM is where our Club elects the Board for the coming year with the new Board 
starting to serve the following October.  
 
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES    
Birthdays: Brian Cadoret March 8; Ray Felson March 20 
Kiwanis anniversaries: Leonard Stern March 4; Fr. John Walsh March 22 
 
Send your news and pictures to: Andy Sarrasin at awsarrasin@hotmail.com  
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